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SECRETARIAT OF STATE

FIRST SECTION - GENERAL AFFAIRS

N. 168.100 From the Vatican

His Holiness Pope Benedict XVI gratefully
acknowledges the kind greetings and gift sent to him for
Christmas and the New Year. He very much appreciates the

sentiments which prompted this thoughtful gesture.

Upon all who have greeted him in this holy season he
invokes an abundance of joy and peace in Jesus Christ the

Incarnate Lord and he cordially imparts his Apostolic Blessing.

e B, Wil

Monsignor Peter B. Wells
Assessor
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Dr. Dong-Keun Shin, |
Hwa Shin Building, Suite 701, ?
705-22 Yuksam-dong, Kangnam-gu,
Seoul 135-080, Republic of Korea



No. Misc. /8/2011 8 February 2011
My dear Dr. Dong-Keun Shin,

Please refer to your letter addressed to the President and Prime Minister of
Pakistan.

In order to understand your work, it is desired that the Ambassador of Pakistan
meet you. Please let us know the dates convenient to you to have a meeting in your
office or any other location at 1500 hours or 1600 hours on 15 or 16™ February
2011.

) Yours sincerely,
el b e d
:’(c%\ﬁ.,
(Shaukat Ali Mukadam)
Ambassador

Dr. Dong-Keun Shin,

Hwa Shin Building, Suite 701,
705-22 Yuksam-dong, Kangnam-gu,
Seoul 135-080, Republic of Korea

124-13 TTAEWON-DONG, YONGSAN-KU, SEouL 140-858  TEL : (82-2) 796-8252/3, 796-0312  Fax : (82-2) 796-0313



uOttawa

Université d'Ottawa
Cabinet du recteur

University of Ottawa
Office of the President

550 Cumberland (212) Ottawa ON K1N 6N5 Canada

Dr. Dong-Keun Shin

Hwa Shin Building, Suite 701
705-22 Yuksam-dong, Kangnam-gu
Seoul 135-080

Republic of Korea



uOttawa

Université d’'Ottawa
Cabinet du recteur

University of Ottawa
Office of the President

© 613562-5809

& 613562-5103

550 Cumberland (212)
Ottawa ON KTN 6N5 Canada

www.uOttawa.ca

February 8, 2011

Dz. Dong-Keun Shin

Hwa Shin Building, Suite 701
705-22 Yuksam-dong, Kangnam-gu
Seoul 135-080

Republic of Korea

Dear Dr. Song-Keun Shin,

Thank you for the invitation to attend the February 25, 2011press conference
celebrating your many remarkable accomplishments, and in particular, the
discovery of the Shin sort sorting method. I appreciate you taking the time to
write and am honoured by your kind offer.

Regretfully, I must decline your invitation. I would however, like to wish you
much success with this event. I read over the documents that you provided
and I am sure this will be both a stimulating and high-profile conference.

With regards to your Shin sort theory and claim, the University of Ottawa is
currently not in a position to offer you our endorsement. As such, we would

- ask that you not include the University among your list of supporters.

Thank you once again for this kind invitation, and for your understanding. I

wish you much success with this event.

Sincerely,

hwr 2ot

Allan Rock
President and Vice-Chancellor
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H=: RSVP for Feb 15 DK Shin Laboratory

I regret to inform you that Dr. Bruce Alberts, Editor-in-Chief, Sciemce magazine is not available to attend the press conference in honor of Dr. Dong-Keun Shin on February
25. Thank you for the invitation.
Regards,

Alison Crawford

Executive Assistant to the Editor-in-Chief

SCIENCE

1200 Mew York Avenue, NV

Washington, DC 20005

Email: acrawfor@aaas.org; VWebsite: www sciencemag.org
Tel: 202 326 6560; Fax: 202 269 7562
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Marietta, OH 45750-4031
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Hwa Shin Building, Suite 701
705-22 Yuksam-dom, Kangnam-gu
Seoul 135-080

Republic of Korea
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Marietta College

MATHEMATICS, COMPUTING AND INFORMATION SYSTEMS

February 7, 2011 .

Dong-Keun Shin

Hwa Shin Building, Suite 701
705-22 Yuksam-dom, Kangnam-gu
Seoul 135-080

Republic of Korea

Greetings:

Recently your letter dated January 14, 2011, was forwarded to my office. Because my area of
research does not pertain to your claims regarding the efficiency of your search algorithms, I
have no basis upon which to judge them. Based on your letter of February 4, 1997, to Vice
President Gore, I assume that you have corresponded with Donald Knuth about your research.
Dr. Knuth is certainly considered one of the leading experts in the field of computer science. I
concur with his recommendation that you seek out advice from colleagues familiar with your
discipline. It is the accepted custom within the mathematical and computing community for
researchers to submit their work to peer-reviewed journals for consideration. If you have not
already done so, I suggest that you submit your work to one of the ACM, IEEE or SIAM
journals.

Please note that by this correspondence you are expressly forbidden from indicating anywhere in

print or electronic media that Marietta College offers its support to you in your endeavors to be
viewed as a leader in your field.

Sincerely,

/Z Zi/éé’zf/v/ﬂ”/y’ /

Mark A. Miller; Ph.D., Chair
Department of Mathematics, Computing & Information Systems

cc: Jean Scott, President

CHARTERED IN 1835

215 Fifth Street « Marietta, Ohio 45750-4015 « Phone: 740.376.4820  Fax: 740.376.4808
www.marietta.edu
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H=: Reply

Dear Dr. Dong-Keun Shin:

Greetings!

Cur Chairman and Chief Executive Officer, Mr. Felipe L. Gozon, appreciates the invitation he received to your press conference on February 25th to be held in Seoul,
Korea.

Regrettably, due to a previously confirmed commitment on this day he is unable to honor your invitation.

We wish for the success of your endeavor.

Sincerely.

Gladys Halog
Executive Secretary to the CEO
GMA Metwork, Inc.

DISCLAIMER:
This Message may contain confidential information intended only for the use of the addressee named above. If vou are not the intended recipient of this message
vou are hereby notified that anv use, dissemination, distribution or reproduction of this message is prohibited. If vou received this message in error please notifv vour

Mail Administrator and delete this message mmmediately. Any views expressed in this message are those of the indvidual sender and may not necessarily reflect the
views of GMA Networle, Inc.
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Dr. Dong-Keun Shin, %
Hwa Shin Building, Suite 701, sl
705-22 Yuksam-dong, Kangnam-gu

Seoul 135-080,
The Republic of Korea.




No. 0003.4/1915

The Office of His Majesty’s Principal Private Secretary presents its
compliments to Dr. Dong-Keun Shin and wishes to acknowledge the receipt of
the letter dated 29th November, 2010 submitting a request to His Majesty the
King to support you as a leader in computer science as well as extending an
invitation for His Majesty to attend the concert and press conference to be held
in Seoul, the Republic of Korea, on 25th February, 2011.

The Office of His Majesty’s Principal Private Secretary avails itself of
this opportunity to inform Dr. Dong-Keun Shin that it will not be possible for His
Majesty the King to comply with your request.

Dr. Dong-Keun Shin,
Hwa Shin Building, Suite 701,
705-22 Yuksam-dong, Kangnam-gu,
Seoul 135-080,

The Republic of Korea.
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Dr. Dong—Keun Shin

B ALE: Anna Vega [avega@presidencia.gob.pa]

B YR 2011 28 42 222 2F 10:57

g AR lab@dkshin.com

X contact@dkshin.com

H=: Nota de excusas

HE I Nota de excusas a Doctor Dong—Keun Shin.tif

Por instrucciones superiores, le hacemos llegar nota de excusas con relacion a invitacion dirigida al
Presidente Ricardo Martinelli.

Favor acusar recibo.
Mil gracias

Saludos.

ANA I. VEGA

Despacho de la Secretaria Ejecutiva
Presidencia de la Republica

Tel: 527-9709

e-mail: avega@presidencia.gob.pa
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President Andeers Hallberg, Uppsala University would like to thank vou for
vour kind mvitation to the press conference in honor of Dr Dong-Keun Shin.
Howewver, he has no possibility to attend.

Sincerely vours
Jeanette Backman
Secretary




Dr. Dong—Keun Shin

S ALEH Bartsch, Kathy R [kbartsch@po.utexas.edu]
B U 20118 238 42 2 Y 28 1:34

Y= AME: 'lab@dkshin.com'

X 'contact@dkshin.com'

H=: Regret for Feb. 25th press conference

Dear Dr. Shin,

President Powers asked me to thank you for your letter of January 14™, and for inviting him to the press
conference in Seoul on 25 February. President Powers regrets that his schedule simply does not allow him
to attend. The Texas Legislature—which is in session for only five months every other year—began its
session two weeks ago, and it is imperative that the president be available to work with the legislators at that
time. This urgent need is in addition to his already crowded administrative schedule during the Spring
semester. He hopes you will understand.

Kathy Bartsch

Executive Assistant to President Bill Powers

The University of Texas at Austin ~ P.O. Box T ~ Austin, Texas 78713
Direct: 512-471-2302 ~ Fax: 512-471-8102
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H=: Reagret for Feb. 25th press conference
Dear Dr. Shin

President Powers asked me to thank vou for vour letter of January 14™ and for iviting him to the press conference in Seoul on 25 February. President Powers
regrets that his schedule simplv does not allow him to attend. The Texas Legislatore—which is in session for onlv five months every other vear—began its session
two weeks ago, and it is inperative that the president be available to work with the legislators at that time. This urgent need is in addition to his already crowded
administrative schedule during the Spring semester. He hopes vou will understand.

Kathy

Eathy Bartsch

Executive Assistant to President Bill Powers

The University of Texas at Austin ~ P.O. BoxT ~ Austin Texas 73713
Darect: 312-471-2302 ~ Fax: 312-471-8102
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Dr Dong-Keun Shin

DK Shin Laboratory

Hwa Shin Building, Suite 701
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Seoul
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Australian Government

Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet

ONE NATIONAL CIRCUIT
BARTON

Reference:C10/83664
3 February 2011

Dr Dong-Keun Shin

DK Shin Laboratory

Hwa Shin Building, Suite 701
705-22 Yuksam-dong, Kangnam-gu
Seoul '

REPUBLIC OF KOREA

Dear Dr Shin

Thank you for your letter of 29 November 2010 to the Prime Minister regarding your concert
and press conference in Seoul. I have been asked to reply on the Prime Minister’s behalf and
apologise for the delay in responding.

I regret that the Prime Minister will not be in Korea on 25 February and is unable to attend.

I wish you every success with your future work and preparation for the upcoming press
conference.

Yours sincerely

Lynette Wood
Assistant Secretary
International Division

Postal Address: PO BOX 6500, CANBERRA ACT 2600
Telephone: +61 2 6271 5111 Fax: +61 2 6271 5414 www.pmc.gov.au ABN: 181 080 0191




Dr. Dong—Keun Shin

S AME: Dr. Dong—Keun Shin [contact@dkshin.com]
2 YR 20114 28 32 ERY 25 11:37

= AMEE 'Mahmudul Aziz'

H=: RE: From United Press of Pakistan Ltd.

Dear Managing Director Mahmudul Aziz,

I am delighted to have your letter in which you wish to support my claim.
Please let me know if I can be of help in your printing.

I look forward to receiving a copy of your article.

Thank you very much.

Best regards,

Dr. Dong-Keun Shin

From: Mahmudul Aziz [mailto:786unitedpressofpakistan@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, February 02, 2011 11:43 PM

To: contact@dkshin.com

Subject: From United Press of Pakistan Ltd.

Dear Dr. Dong Keun Shin,

Kindly find the attached letter.

Regards,
United Press Of Pakistan (Pvt) Ltd.



Dr. Dong—Keun Shin

B ALE: Issa Batarseh [issa.batarseh@gmail.com]
B EH: 2011 28 3 Y 2F 9:22

b= AL contact@dkshin.com

H=: ’ thanks

Dear Dr. Shin

Thank you for your letter dated January 14, 2011. Unfortunately, due to prior
commitment, I will not be able to make it to your Press Conference. All the best.
regards,

Issa Batarseh

Amman, Jordan



Dr. Dong—Keun Shin

U AME: Mahmudul Aziz [786unitedpressofpakistan@gmail.com]
2 Y 20118 281 22 QL 2= 11:43

gh= AME: contact@dkshin.com

Hs: From United Press of Pakistan Ltd.

&8 u: dr. dong keun shin (letter).docx

Dear Dr. Dong Keun Shin,

Kindly find the attached letter.

Regards,
United Press Of Pakistan (Pvt) Ltd.



To,

Dr.Dong Keun Shin

Hwa Shin Building, Suite 701
705-22, Yuksam-Dong,
Kangnam —gu,
SEOUL-135-080

Republic of Korea

Dear Dr.Dong —Keun Shin,

This is to acknowledge your letter of January 6,2011. We have noted with great interest
your claim to be the world’s greatest computer scientist. We wish to support your claim and hope that
international recognition for you will come about sooner than later. We have noted details of your claim
and have circulated it as a news story in Pakistani newspapers and other media while we shall be printing
it in our magazine, Pictorial News Review and send a copy by airmail to your office.

We wish that you open in Pakistan your office and we shall be very happy to assist you in case
you wish to open an office here.

Looking forward to hear from you.

Yours faithfully,

(Mahmudul Aziz)

Managing Director,

Pictorial News Review &
United Press of Pakistan Ltd.





